
IECA Contractor Ad 
 
Intercounty Electric Cooperative is looking for a motivated sub-contractor to assist with the installation 
and repairs of internet services to their subscribers. Interested sub-contractors must have or be able to 
obtain certificate of liability insurance in the amount of $1,000,000 before any internet installations or 
repairs can be made; sub-contractor must also have their own tools and equipment to perform installs 
and repairs as well as their own vehicle for transportation. Selected sub-contractor will train with 
Intercounty Electric Cooperative’s Telecommunications System Administrator. For more information, or 
if you have any questions, please contact Heather Satterfield at (573) 671-0150.  
 
Please submit a resume including qualifications and work experience to: 
Intercounty Electric Cooperative Association 
102 Maple Ave. 
Licking, MO 65542 
Attn: Human Resources 
 


